
 

 

Rector 

The benefice of Chingford Ss Peter & Paul with All Saints  

fell vacant from 30 September 2024. 

 

The position is imminently to be readvertised at 

https://www.chelmsford.anglican.org/vacancies with a closing date 

towards the end of February. 

 

For further information, Email the churchwarden, 

richard.vincent@parishofchingford.org.uk  
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